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Calendar

DPWW Regular Meetings

Usually Third Monday
7:00PM at St. James in Glen
Ellyn
Will be in person also via
Zoom until further notice

e October 21
e November 18

DPWW Board Meetings
Usually First Monday

e November 4
e December 2

Future Activities
e November 2

— Sawdust in Your Coffee
e November 9

— String Inlay Workshop
e December 9

— Holiday Party

Programs
e October 21

— Turning Trees - Paul Pyrcik
* November 18

— Shop Tips and Jigs
Continued
— Annual Toy Donation

J

President's Message - October 2024

I am really looking forward to this months meeting.
DPWW member Paul Pyrcik will present on turning
small items on the lathe such as Christmas tree
decorations. Paul has presented to us in the past and
has also presented to local and regional woodturning

{ g
symposia. He always does a nice job and provides

“ practical tips. He will be bringing his own lathe so this

will be a great time to see actual woodturning in person.

I really enjoyed last months meeting with the useful jigs and tips provided
by our members. [ have already used a couple of the ideas.

St. James will be having their annual school auction on Friday, November
8. We have donated handmade wooden items in the past for this auction.
Please consider donating a wooden item you have made for this worthy
cause. I will be collecting these donations at the October general meeting.
We do not pay for rental of our meeting space at St. James. This is one
way we can give back to them for their hospitality.

Thanks to those that participated in our toy workshop the last Saturday in
September. Please see our article later in this newsletter with information
about the workshop and those that worked hard to make it happen.

This is the time of year when we start looking for filling our board
member seats for 2025 and seeking the help of our members on our
various committees. We are in need of someone to help set up coffee and
cookies prior to our meetings. Jim Harvey can provide guidance. We
also will be needing someone to head up our activities committee and can
use help on the web and A/V committees.

Our Holiday Party will take place on Monday, December 9 at Reserve 22
in Glen Ellyn. We have had our Holiday Part at Reserve 22 for the past
few years. It has been a very nice time for members and their spouses to
socialize and get to know each other better. I hope you will be able to
attend. More information is in an article later in this newsletter.

We always encourage feedback and thoughts about how to improve our
organization. Please reach out to me or one of the other board members
with your thoughts.

George Rodgers 708-623-9038 GLRodgers@comcast.net

DuPage Woodworkers Board Meeting — October 7, 2024

George Rodgers opened the Zoom meeting at 7:00pm. Present were Gordon Brand, Jim
Harvey, Bill Hoffman, Bruce Kinney, Jeff Kramer, Tom Kubica, Bruce Metzdorf, Lee Nye,
Dave Wesolowicz, Mark Wieting. Steve Young, John Zurales.

Agenda Additions, Changes and Approval — John Zurales asked to speak about
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adding some items to sell to members. This will be
addressed in the Old Business section of the meeting.
The Board unanimously voted to approve the past
meeting minutes.

Treasurer’s Report: (Dave Wesolowicz) —
Some renewals have started coming in. The
current cash balance stands at $5,098.

Communications:
Secretary — No report
President — No report
Standing Committee Reports:

Membership (Mike Kalscheur) — Membership
levels stayed the same as last month. Membership
renewal notices were mailed to 191 households.
Renewals are coming in strong.

Library (Tom Kubica) — Some additional books
were donated at the last meeting. Those not used
in the library will be made available to members.
Jim Harvey will be donating some additional
books.

Publicity (Mark Wieting) — A reporter from
CBS was invited to the second toy workshop but
was unable to attend.

Prizes (Bruce Kinney) — The October prizes will
be a Milwaukee Drill / Driver set for first place
and a Dewalt 100 bit drill set for second place.
There will be no raffle for the November and
December meetings.

Toys (George Rodgers) — The second toy
workshop took place on September 28 at the new
Woodcraft location in Downers Grove. 21
attended the event and 650 toys were prepared.

Newsletter (Jim Harvey) — There will be three
main articles featured in this month’s newsletter.
The first will be coverage of the toy workshop.
The second will be on the Marc Adams Masters
program, The third will be an article on the steps /
duties associated with the production of the

newsletter. Articles are due into Jim by this Friday.

From Our Workshop (Lee Nye) — There will
be four Woodpecker clamps for the FOW prizes
given out in October.

Activities (Jeff Kramer) — There has not been a
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decision on the November activity at this point.

Programs (Bruce Metzdorf) — October’s
program will have Paul Pyrcik on turning bottle
stoppers and trees, and enhancing your small
turnings. November will feature additional
member tips and jigs.

A/V (Howard Peterson) — No report

Web (Bill Hoffman) — There have been a few
additional classified ads placed.

Old Business:

a. Pat Armstrong wood sale update- Mike
Kalscheur — The October 4th sale brought in
$320.

b. Clothing sales — John Zurales — John
proposed expanding our offerings to club
members by including a variety of non-clothing
items that members may wish to have
personalized. John displayed a number of items
available that could feature the DPWW logo. John
is willing to handle the entire line of items and
give the club a percentage of the sale. At the
October meeting John will present some examples
to the membership.

New Business:

a. Ed Buhot activity offer- Jeff Kramer — Ed
Buhot has offered to teach a session on string
inlays. He can accommodate no more than seven
people per class. The class would be at his house.
The club will cover the cost of coffee and donuts.
November 9th is the anticipated date.

b. Holiday Party — George Rogers — The 2024
club Holiday Party will be on December 9th at
Reserve 22. It was decided that the Little Italy
menu will once again be used. The cost will be
$45 per person.

c. Nominations update- Mike Kalscheur — There
are several open positions that need to be filled.
Some interest has been shown by members to fill a
need in the Web support, the Audio Visual support
and in taking over the Newsletter.

Adjournment — 7:37pm
— Steve Young

Page 2


http://www.dupagewoodworkers.org/
https://www.dupagewoodworkers.org/
https://www.woodpeck.com/semble-4inch-ratcheting-clamps.html
https://www.woodcraft.com/pages/store/woodridge

D UPA GEL\WOIDWORKERS WW

October 2024 Meeting | 2ecember Holiday Party

Bruce Metzdorf, Program The holiday party replaces the
Director December general meeting:

Paul Pyrcik will talk about his | Monday, December 9th at
methods for Reserve 22 in Glen Ellyn.
turning trees, Cocktails at 6:00 p.m. (cash bar).
bottle stoppers Dinner will be served at 6:30. The restaurant is
and other small items. Paul is part of Village Links golf course, 485 Winchell
bringing a lathe so this will be a Way, Glen Ellyn, IL 60137, apprgmmatgly 3

live demonstration. blocks north of St. James. Drive into Winchell
Way to the clubhouse. Plenty of parking available.
Dinner will be buffet style. A modified Italian
dinner with Italian suasage, chicken piccata and
penne pasta as the main dishes. The cost is $45/
person. This includes the meal, gratuity and taxes.
Coffee and soft drinks are included.

In the past, those having a partner accompany
them have made a small gift to be given away to
another spouse/significant other. We encourage
this tradition again this year, although
participation in this portion of the program is
optional. If you do not participate your spouse/
significant other is not eligible to choose a gift. If
you have any questions about our holiday party
please contact George Rodgers at 708-623-9038
or glrodgers@comcast.net

\

.

A * Cash or checks payable to the DuPage
£S5 M Woodworkers will be accepted at the October and
“}‘\\Q November meeting. Checks can also be mailed to
AN George Rodgers, 5527 Grand Ave.,
Western Springs, IL 60558. Payment is
required by Friday, November 22.

s/ &F
"‘

For all you making Charcuterie boards, this is
how you do one for Halloween.

i Sawdust In Your Coffee

Sawdust in Your Coffee is our Zoom-based monthly discussion of wood related subjects. There were 5
participants at the October 5 Sawdust meeting. Topics discussed included:

1. Review toy workshop and possible 5. Table saw blade recommendations.
improvements to production. 6. Yesterday's wood sale.

2. Church auction items still needed. 7. Segmented knitting bowl.

3. Daily drawings at Woodcraft. 8. QR code engraved block.

4. Direct drive drill press. 9. Fret saw holder.

| There will be another SIYC meeting at 9:00 on Saturday, November 2. Bring your
questions, your progress, and/or your coffee. Expect the usual Email Zoom invitation.
— Ron Colliander
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Marc Adams School of Wood Working (MASW) Masters Program

Just about everyone in our club knows about the Marc Adams School of Wood Working. But not everyone is
aware of the Masters Certificate Program the school offers. The MASW Masters Program is the most
recognizable and credible woodworking certificate program in America. To date, nearly 500 people have
completed this program.

The philosophy of the Masters Program as set forth by Marc Adams is:

“Mastering a craft is not measured by the volume of work that you’ve produced. Nor is it measured by the
books you’ve read, tools you own, what classes you’ve taken, or how good others think you are. Mastering a
craft is a combination of desire, aspiration, and motivation. Every person who completes their Masters here at
MASW has developed a passion for excellence that truly transcends time. And they have done it Masterfully!”

The Masters curriculum consists of nine full week courses on the topics listed below, plus a two- week
apprenticeship:

1. Joinery 4. Design 7. Turning
2. Finishing 5. Carving 8. Elective
3. Veneering 6. Chair making 9. Handskills

Two-week Apprenticeship — This serves as a “capstone” for the Masters Program as the two Apprenticeships
offered each year draw on the knowledge and skills learned through the courses taken to complete this program,

Further information on the MASW Masters program is available at: https://www.marcadams.com/masters-
program/

Provided below are the DPWW members who are Marc Adams Masters and those who are working towards
their Masters certificate. Each person has provided their thoughts on the Masters program. To see the full text of
their comments go to: https://www.dupagewoodworkers.org/newsletters/masters3/Masters3.html

Mark McCleary Mark Osgood George Rodgers Pat Hillegass Jeff Kramer Bill Hoffman

@ L
s Coffee Makers ) Library
Gotta have coffee at the DPWW Jim Korreck donated books at the September
meetings! Thanks to everyone who meeting. Some will be added to the Library
pitched in at the 2024 meetings. while duplicates will be put on the Sale table

) at the October meeting.
Anyone is welcome to make coffee. Just

arrive a little after 6:00 and join the fun | Lfyouhave books or DVD's on woodworking
with others. that you would like to donate you can bring

them to a meeting or call or email me for a
pick up at your home or another convenient
) location.

DPWW is currently looking for a member
_to oversee the kitchen.
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Membership News (

Membership renewals were mailed
to all 191 households, and 2025
dues are coming in strong.

Inspirational Projects of the Month.
Featuring this month - Plywood Abuse

Please welcome new member Jim
Mikkelsen from Western Springs.
- 58 Jim learned about DPWW from a
friend and lists sculpting as a woodworking interest.
Total membership count is now at 209.

"Man | feel
like a woman"

Jackie
Braitman

American
Sculptor

he October 4 Armstrong wood sale went well. Most
of the lumber had been taken away by 10AM.

2025 Open Positions, Board Nominees &
Committee Members
A complete roster will be published in the
November newsletter

Vice President Jeff Kramer 2025 Nominee
Activities VACANCY

Library Tom Kubica NEED HELP
Newsletter VACANCY

Prizes Bruce Kinney NEED HELP
Prizes Harry Trainor Health, may Need
Substitute

A/V Howard Peterson NEED HELP

Webmaster Bill Hoffman NEED HELP
Webmaster Michael Welburn NEW 2025

— Mike Kalscheur
membership@dupagewoodworkers.org From Etsy
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Toy Makers Workshop

The DPWW toy committee held a toy making workshop on Saturday, September 28 at the Woodcraft Store
recently relocated to Downers Grove. It was our first time at this location. It is smaller than the previous
location but we were able to make it work. We routed and assembled 100 doll beds. We also drilled, sanded,
routed and glued wheels and axles to 500 vehicles and animal cut outs. We also assembled 50 pencil dog
holders that included ears, feet and facial markings. Thanks to the 21 members that participated on Saturday.
Special thanks to Rick Ogren, Ron Colliander, Dave Wesolowicz, Whit Anderson, Bruce Kinney, John
Grzanich and Jim Mikkelsen for helping prepare the pieces to various stages of completion for use at the
workshop. Rick Ogren and John Grzanich helped me set up the night before. Extra thanks to Mark Wieting,
Jim Harvey, Bruce Kinney and Ron Colliander for providing some of their equipment to use. It would not
have been a successful workshop without everyone’s commitment. We can feel proud about the toys we will be
able to provide to underprivileged children this Holiday season. Please remember we will be collecting toys at
the November general meeting on Monday, November 18. They will be distributed that evening to
organizations that provide them to needy children.

Thanks again to all those that helped. — George Rodgers
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Newsletter Editor Wanted - October 2024
I've been the newsletter editor for six years, it's time to pass that torch. If you are at all interested, contact
Mike Kalscheur. To give you an idea of what's involved, Here is a reprint of a series of articles written by
Bruce Kinney in 2009. Bruce was a Microsoft person, I use Linux. In the November newsletter, I plan to lay
\O‘H my work flow creating a newsletter, very similar to Bruce's but different software. — Jim Harvey )

Newsletter Editor Wanted - Feb 2009

Editors Note: 2009 will be my last term as Editor of the
DuPage Woodworkers Newsletter. 5 years is enough.
Over the next few months, as space permits, [ will
describe just what is involved in producing the
Newsletter each month. This is done in the hope that
someone will come forward to continue publishing the
Newsletter.

Production of an issue of the Newsletter begins with the
photos taken at the general meeting. For the “From Our
Workshop” segment I try to get at least 2 photos of each
entry: one depicting the entrant with his or her project
and a second closeup shot of the project. This serves
several purposes: it associates the project with the
entrant, produces a photo of the project which can be
modified to show a large image of the project and
provides photos for the gallery on the Club web page. I
also photograph the program speaker and any other
interesting events which occur at the meeting.

Following the general meeting and over the next few
days, as time permits, | edit the photos and enter them in
the Newsletter. I use 3 photo editing programs to
accomplish this. Microsoft Office Photo Manager is used
to do bulk editing such as rotate, crop and color
correction. Modified photos are saved with a descriptive
file name so as to retain the original intact. At this point
the photo file size is in the order of 2 Mb and the photo
size is huge perhaps 20” or so.

The next step uses Corel Photo Paint to resample the
photos down to about 2 in the largest dimension, more
suitable for inclusion in the newsletter. The resampled
images are saved in the JPG format and compressed to a
reasonable file size...about 10 Kb on average.

These images are ready for inserting in the newsletter.
Some images are suitable for closeups of projects and
PhotoShop elements is used to develop a transparent,
cropped image and saved in the GIF format. All the
images are saved in a folder named for the new
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newsletter. For example, the photos from the January
meeting are saved in a folder created for the February
newsletter.

At this point the photos are ready for inclusion on page 5
of the Newsletter, but there is no Newsletter to include
them on.

To begin the newsletter, I open last month’s newsletter
and “save as” this months newsletter. The normal
newsletter consists of a Microsoft Publisher file. That file
has 3 master pages which layout the title page and the
left-hand and right-hand pages. These master pages
contain the issue number, page number and top and
bottom of the page information. This is updated to reflect
current information using the “Find and Replace” menu
in Publisher.

At this point the only available information is the
collection of edited photos and they are inserted onto
page 5, resized as appropriate, captioned using the
"From Our Workshop" slips entrants prepared at the
general meeting, and laid out in a pleasing manner.
The goal here is to fill the space on page 5. So few
pictures results in big pictures and many photos results
in smaller pictures. That’s it, page 5, the most time
consuming page is done.

At the Board meeting (1st Monday of the month) the
deadline for newsletter stuff is set and the treasurer’s
report is received. This provides information for page 6
which also includes the secretary’s report of the Board
meeting. That report usually comes within a day or two
of the board meeting. A cut and paste on the secretary’s
report, updating the treasurer’s report as well as updating
the ClubCalendar finish page 6.

Over the next few days the information from various
committees arrives via email and is stored inn the
newsletter folder. Standard items include “The Presidents
Corner”, “Programs”, “Activities”, “Library Report” and
information about guests and coffee hosts. There may
also be information about upcoming activities like the
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club auction, Woodworking Show etc. As these are
received they are cut and pasted into word documents
and saved in that months newsletter folder. As time
permits, each of these items is pasted into their
appropriate space in the newsletter, formatted and spell
checked. Contributors to the newsletter are quite good at
meeting the newsletter deadline so, for the most part,
little follow-up is needed.

The real challenge is to fit all the information into the 6
pages with little white space. Usually this can be
accomplished by adjusting the size of graphics, adding
Club logos and adjusting font sizeto make to make it all
fit. For the event that there is a large chunk of unfilled
space, | maintain a file of woodworking tips which I
harvest from various woodworking magazines. It’s a
simple matter of cut and paste to utilize a tip to fill space.
If a whole page can be made blank, it is a simple matter
to delete a page. The Activities Committee report
generates the data for the Programs & Events section on
page 1.

An aside here is photos for the web page. Copies of the
unedited photos of projects along with adescription of
each photo are assembled in a folderand sent to the
webmaster. This is accomplished using a freeware FTP
program, FTPCommander, to upload that folder to the
newsletter directory on the web page. The web master
takes those photos, edits them and puts them on the web
page.

At this point, the construction of the newsletter is
complete and it now must be distributed. At this point,
the construction of the newsletter is complete and it now
must be distributed. About 40 copies of the publisher file
are printed in gray-scale format on 3 hole punched 201Ib
copy paper. These are folded and stuffed into preprinted
and stamped envelopes.

I use Microsoft Outlook as my email editor and have
created a series of distribution lists. Two ofthose lists
contain vendors addresses and the addresses of those
who receive their newsletters via paper mail. Printing
envelopes for these newslettercan occur at any time after
the Board meeting.

Outlook also allows me to create a template for the email
that announces the availability of the new newsletter. My
distribution list for this email consists of 2 distribution
lists with about 50 email addresses in each. Gmail is my
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choice of email provider and it balks at about 100 bcc
(blind carbon copies).

Using a template means I only have to compose one
email and send it several times with different addresses.
And, the words in the email are basically the same month
after month so it is only necessary to make minor
changes in that email each month. There are two forms of
the templates. One for comped newsletters which does
not contain information about the club roster and another
that does.

The email version of the newsletter is posted in the web
page in PDF format which is readable by anyone using
Adobe Reader. I use a freeware program, Primopdf, to
convert the Publisher file to PDF format. This process is
as simple as opening the Publisher file and printing it to
Primopdf. The netresult is a PDF file which is somewhat
compressed and ready for uploading to the web site
newsletter directory. At the web site, access to the
newsletter is obtained by clicking on the proper line on
the newsletter page. Clicking that line takes one to a file
named LatesDPWnews.pdf, no mater what the date is.
Thus, after creating the PDF file, it is re-named
LatestDPWnews.pdf and uploaded to the newsletters
directory on the newsletter web page using the now
familiar FTPcommander, overwriting last months
version. A properly named version is also uploaded for
the webmaster to install in the archives.

Prior to sending the emails, I test all the links in the email
to ensure they have not been broken somewhere in the
process. Sending the emails is as simple as opening the
template file in Outlook, adding the addresses from the
distribution lists and clicking “Send”. The final step is to
monitor incoming email for rejected emails. These are
rejected for a variety of reasons. The most prominent
reason is a full mailbox. I ignore these. The second most
prominent reason for rejected email is a changed address.
These I deal with on a phone call. There are also a
number of rejections due to security software which
would require me to resend in so many minutes.
Recipients have options to eliminate this requirement on
a per sender basis so I ignore theseas well. That is it.

Now it’s up to one of you to come forward and assume
the Newsletter editor job if you wish to have the monthly
newsletter continue.

— Bruce Kinney
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September Meeting Recap

The meeting was dedicated to DPWW members showing various jigs and fixtures they had created. Here is a

partial list of ideas exhibited:

Woodpeckers Exact 90 miter gauge
Brian Boggs scarf joint

Saw Stop dado stack nut

Reinforce sand paper with duct tape
Jig to hold pocket hole jig

Self stick shelf paper dispenser

Jigs to make Roubo Cell Phone stand
One degree tapered spline jig
Vacuum work holder

Plane modified for shooting board

Internet Links of the Month

Brusso on broken screws
https://www.brusso.com/screw-documentation/

Discussion of wood types suitable for outdoor use
https://www.obsessedwoodworking.com/what-
wood-types-to-avoid-for-outdoor-projects/

Vondriska video on glueing up wide panels
https://www.wwgoa.com/video/tips-panel-glue/

Licef-cection

Lo dt/ -SCC'fion

This is a method to make a lift off lid on a box. Saw
grooves in side pieces before glue up. Make the "Cut"
dimension the same as your saw blade thickness
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Sea Drops to keep mask clear
Washable dust mask
Long neck oiler
B&D work mate converted to desk top
Log resaw jig
Ridgid sander dust port addition
Heat Shrink Tape
Mineral Sprits for dust removal
Alex Snodgrass pencil magnets
Dowel holder from wooden clamp
@ o
Favorite Shop Tips and Jigs

(Additional) —= November 2024 Meeting

Bruce Metzdorf, Program Director
As a follow-up to the September meeting, any of you
who may have missed presenting or have additional
presentation topics, we have time for some additional
presentations at our November meeting. The
November meeting typically has a short program due
to the toy exchange. You can have up to five minutes
to present your favorite(s).

Tips can be small or large things that you use in your
own shop. They do not have to be your original idea,
as long as you credit the originator.

Do you have a jig to do a specific cut or operation and
you use it on a regular basis? Maybe for your table
saw or band saw or for your drill press? You can show
photos of your tip or jig in use. If it is too big to bring
in, take a few photos of it in use. Send the photos to
brucethewoodworker@gmail.com and I will create a
PowerPoint presentation to show for that evening.

You can show tips like the one I presented in 2023
from Alex Snodgrass that puts a small magnet on a
pencil using heat shrink tubing. Alex puts these all
around his shop, sticking to all his metal stationary
tools. Or things such as circle-cutting jigs for the band
saw or maybe a table saw sled.

LET ME KNOW IF YOU HAVE MATERIAL TO
PRESENT, SEND ANY PHOTO’S OR
POWERPOINT PRESENTATIONS TO ME BY
NOVEMBER 8th, TO BE INCLUDED IN THE
PROGRAM FOR NOVEMBER 18th.
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Workshop on String Inlay by Ed Buhot

Saturday, November 9, 2024, from 9:30 AM until noon

Ed’s Workshop — 4040 West End Rd. Downers Grove
Ed is offering to conduct this workshop to any DPWW
member. Workshop size will be limited to 6 to 8 people.
Workshop space will be on a first-come, first-served basis. If
more people are interested, Ed will hold additional sessions to
satisfy the demand.

The workshop will be a mix of discussion and hands-on.
* The object of the workshop would be to take some of the el

mystery of adding string to a project.

* Get a feel of some of the tools used to create the channels
for the string by using them.

* Creating and fitting the string into the channels.

* Touch on some considerations when adding curved string
to a project.

Part of the discussion would be about:

* The best wood selection for projects using string.
* Sources of material.

And of course, those considerations when things don't go as
planned. Not that that ever happens.

This program is intended to introduce the participants to string
inlay and for Ed to offer himself as a contact. He will be
providing all the materials.

to register for this activity, complete the online form.

See a summary of Ed's past FOW submissions at:
https://www.dupagewoodworkers.org/gallery/Buhot2024.html
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Borrow DPWW Tools - New Sponsor!

One benefit of being a member of the DuPage Woodworkers is i WWA RO/ ' ‘
that we have tools you can borrow. Our Work Sharp has been
upgraded with a knife and scissor sharpening attachment. Also .
DPWW now has a Performax 12" planer, an HVLP sprayer, anda
small bandsaw. The scroll saw, moisture meter, metal detector, ;
Work Sharp, Performax planer, sprayer, bandsaw, and Drill

Doctor are available to members by contacting Gordon Brand
(630) 661-0476 Gbrandm58@gmail.com
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From Our Workshop - September 2024 From Our Workshop - October 2024

Prize Drawing Winners Prizes will be:
George Rodgers, Ron Colliander, Rick Ogren Four Woodpeckers clamps

DPWW Logo Clothing

Welcome to all new DPWW Club members. Stop by ‘! 3
my table to introduce yourselves and learn what the

club has available in clothing with the DPWW
embroidered logo. I just placed an order with our -
supplier for shirts for those who gave me orders. It
should be available for the November meeting. Now

is the time to think of Holiday gifts for family and
friends if you wish to order.

L Thanks, — Carl Shaffer 630-251-3106 )
September Door Prize October Door Prizes
winners

Jim Beaurain, Paul Pyrcik Door prizes this month will be:

o Milwaukee Drill/Driver

e DeWalt 110 piece bit set reported to have been
used only once or twice.

Tickets are $2 for 1, $5 for 3, $10 for 7,
$15 for 11, $20 for 15.

— Bruce Kinney
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From Our Workshop September 2024 - Click to Enlarge

These projects, projects in progress and many more can be seen on your DPWW Gallery Web Page. These
projects were submitted prior to our September 16 meeting, or were shown in person at the meeting.

With our meetings held via Zoom and inperson, if possible, still submit photos of your current projects to Mike
Perry and Lee Nye via Google Forms for inclusion in next month's newsletter. Submitted projects will also be
featured during the next in person and Zoom monthly meeting "From Our Workshop" session.

Gordon Brand - Segmented Bowl Bruce Metzdorf - Bowl
Walnut, Maple - Danish Oil & Wax Cherry - Odies Oil

Bruce Metzdorf - Trivet Kevin Guynn - Pecking Chicken Toy
Cherry - Danish Oil Unknown - Mineral Oil, Beeswax

Rick Ogren
Desk Name Plate
Butternut

Lacquer
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https://www.dupagewoodworkers.org/gallery/Gallery_2024_09/image-09.html
https://www.dupagewoodworkers.org/gallery/Gallery_2024_09/image-10.html
https://www.dupagewoodworkers.org/gallery/Gallery_2024_09/image-11.html
https://www.dupagewoodworkers.org/gallery/Gallery_2024_09/image-08.html
https://www.dupagewoodworkers.org/gallery/Gallery_2024_09/image-16.html

George Rodgers - Step Stool

George Rodgers - Serving Board Poplar - Will Be Painted

Walnut - Mineral Qil

Tony Leto - Numchucks
Pine - Paint

David Wesolowicz - Two Puzzles
Sapele - Gen. Fin. Satin
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https://www.dupagewoodworkers.org/gallery/Gallery_2024_09/image-03.html
https://www.dupagewoodworkers.org/gallery/Gallery_2024_09/image-15.html#p1
https://www.dupagewoodworkers.org/gallery/Gallery_2024_09/image-15.html#p2
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Ron Colliander - End Table David Wesolowicz - Closed Form Bowl
Walnut - Rubio Monocoat Walnut, Maple, Cherry - Gen. Fin. Satin

Paul Pyrcik - Wig Stand Paul Pyrcik - Turned Trees
Walnut, Maple, Koa - Deft Lacquer Cherry, Maple, Basswood - Deft Lacquer
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Don Burgeson - Bat House
Club Wood - None

Bob Bakshis - Sword (Lithuanian)
Pine - Poly

Vaibhav Konanur - Outdoor Bench
Cedar - Shellac, Poly

( About From Our Workshop )

FOW is an important part of our DPWW meetings and we love to see what other members have made. Please
continue to submit photos online, even if you plan to bring your project to the in person meeting. You can
find the online form under the members only tab on our web site. The Google form asks for your name, for
project info, then allows uploading up to three image files. Your photos, on screen at the meeting and on

Zoom give everyone a better view of projects. Whether in-person or on Zoom, you can speak about your
project when called upon.

Please continue to bring your projects to the in-person meetings so we can see them before the meeting and
during breaks. There will be a drawing at the October meeting for FOW prizes to those who attend in-
person. If you need assistance submitting project photos, contact:

— Lee Nye woodworkerlee828@gmail.com.
\
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